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FROM YOUR COMMANDER 

John Domonkos  (2012-2013) 

This will be my last message to you as 

your Commander. The past 12 months 

have been an incredible experience 

and one that I will always cherish. I 

enjoyed working with all the officers 

and members and travelling with them 

all around the country and just being 

in their company. I would like thank 

all the people that have assisted and 

provided guidance, Frank Green, 

Shirley, George Odell, Noland 

Buckner, Becky Buckner, Fred Brown 

just to name a few. 

As your commander, it allowed me to 

have the mid-winter in Toronto with 

the chance for some of you to fly the 
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Harvard, Chipmunk and the Pitts 

with good food and great company. 

I have also registered two websites 

for 10 years: www.isaaforkids.org  

Please checkout our website and 

register for the Newsletter. If you 

have succeeded then you will get a 

confirmation email sent to you. 

This allows us to give any member 

his own Email address such as: 

yourname@isaaforkids.org 

If you wish to have your own email 

please send me an email: 

jdomonkos@isaaforkids.org 

I will then send you the user name, 

password and setup information. 
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This is to advise that Frank Green, our 

Secretary/Treasurer is in the Hospital. 

He had a Laryngectomy that was 

successful but he suffered a stroke 

effecting his right leg and right arm. He 

is undergoing rehab and his right foot 

getting stronger. His right arm is still 

immobile as they all hope to strengthen 

it with rehab. He is in 3 therapy groups 

twice a day. 

We all wish Frank speedy recovery and 

he will be in our prayers. Frank and 

Shirley will not be attending in 

Indianapolis but they will be thinking 

of us.  

It has been an honor to serve as your 

commander 2012 -2013 and I cannot 

thank your enough for allowing me this 

opportunity. 

Yours in the faith, John Domonkos 
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Lorem Ipsum Drury Inn 
Indianapolis 

9320 NORTH MICHIGAN 
ROAD   INDIANAPOLIS, IN 

46268 
Telephone:  (317) 876-9777 

Rooms have been held for our 
group and to make 
reservations, please click on the 
link below. 

http://www.druryhotels.
com/Reservations.asp
x?groupno=2184637

Please make your reservations 
by Thursday, June 20, 2013 to 
receive your group rate. 

Reservations made after this 
date will be subject to prevailing 
rate and availability.   

Reservations, may also be 
made by calling: 

    1-800-325-0720 

Refer to your group name or 
number. 

ISAA – No. 2184637 

OUR AIRPORT: 

EAGLE CREEK AVIATION 
4101 Dandy Trail 

Indianapolis, IN. 46254 

AIRPORT INFORMATION 
www.airnav.com/airport/KEYE 

Phone: (317) 293-6935 

Unicom: 122.80 ASOS: 
121.575 ARINC: 
130.625 Identifier: KEYE 

Saturday, June 29th 

10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  ISAA Annual Meeting 

  Officer Election in Room 110 

   Convention Center 

2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.   Reception in Room 110 

   Convention Center 

5:00 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.   Flight Line Review   

   ISAA Member Aircraft 

AIRPORT (KEYE )       Eagle Creek 

FBO         Eagle Creek Aviation Services 

5:30 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.   Social Reception 

   Rick’s Café Boatyard - VIP Deck 
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6:15 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.   Banquet – Pearl Room 

  Rick’s Café Boatyard       

7:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.   Officer Installation – Pearl Room 

 Rick’s Café Boatyard - VIP Deck 

Please Note:  *Advance reservations required by June 18, 2013 

* Indicate if transportation to/from Hotels required.

* Menu Selection required in advance.

ISAA INDIANAPOLIS 2013 

    Contact Mark Brown at (480) 220-0209




